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Other dates for your diaries :  
 
Monday 15th August : Feast of the Assumption. The whole school will attend Mass at 9.15, please join us if 

you can. 

Friday 19th August : CASUAL CLOTHES DAY - Children are invited to wear casual clothes in return for 

donating a gift for our Father’s Day Stall. A flyer went home about this earlier in the week. 

Sunday 21st August : Year 3 children making their First Holy Communion at 12 noon Mass. 

Tuesday 23rd August : Fundraising Meeting in the staffroom at 7pm. All welcome, especially new members. 

Friday 26th August : BOOK WEEK ACTIVITY DAY. Children are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character. There will be a parade in the MPR at 9AM…please join us. There are lots of other fun things 

happening on this day. You can read about it further on in this newsletter. 

Friday 2nd September : Father’s Day Stall 

Friday 2nd September at 2.30 in the MPR : Assembly hosted by 4/5K  
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Be Safe,  
Be Happy,  
Be Caring,  

Be Ready to 
Learn.   

 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

Thursday 1st September…. No students at school on this day 
(OSHCLUB will be available on this day) 

In a couple of weeks, we have 17 Year 3 students making the 

Sacrament of the Holy Eucharist. We ask that you keep these 

children in your prayers…. Alannah Azzopardi, Katelyn Browne, 

Zani Pham, Akucjang Marual, Annie Lam, Daniel Perez,  

Angel Barcelon, Lance Padula, Rory Van Gemeren,  

Liam Paguntalan, Michael Panagiotou, Olivia Lopez, Evie Pace, 

Stephen Folino, Indigo Nguyen, Eva Mberi and Ryeome Paltingca. 

May they grow in the light and the love that comes from Our lord Jesus Christ  

 

NEWPORT SPORTS 

The sports had to be postponed earlier today due to the weather forecast for thunderstorms. They have 
been rescheduled to THURSDAY 25TH AUGUST at the Newport Athletics Track. There will be emails 
going out to the Year 4/5/6 families involved, with all the details and any further information. 



 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P/1S : Ned for making great connections with the texts he reads. You are a reading superstar. Sophie for 
explaining her great thinking in Maths session. You are a maths superstar. Audrey for always being suck a 
fabulous role model for others. You are kind, caring and responsible. Well done\ 

 

P/1B : Elise for trying her best during writing sessions. Bonnie is so proud of you! Arya for being a 
champion to her peers and always encouraging others to do their best.  

 

1/2CE : Dylan for asking and answering questions with teachers and classmates. Logan for being focussed 
and dedicated to improving his skills in all learning areas. Kingston for confidently and actively participating 
in class discussions. 

 

1/2 B : Patrick for completing all his work to a high standard. Well done! Adele for setting in to the day and 
completing her gratitude statements. Well done! 

 

3/4 J : Indiana - for researching interesting and important facts about Captain James Cook. Ethan K - for 
answering in full sentences when completing Reading Response questions.  

 

3/4TM : Hubert for sharing his learning with his peers and helping them with their maths. Mahek for 
making a great effort to research her biography. Well done! 

 

4/5K : Rei for being a helpful friend to all and taking on extra jobs so willingly. Anthony for his in-depth 
ideas that he brings to all class discussions. Abuk for her perseverance in Maths when working with 
fractions. 

 

5/6 F : Charlotte for demonstrating enthusiasm and motivation to learn throughout the day. Keep it up! 
Hendrix for writing an engaging introduction paragraph for a biography. Excellent! 

 

5/6 P : Archer for his wonderful positive attitude and his million dollar smile. Angela for her engagement in 
all her learning. Well done. Keep it up! 
 
 
                       
 

                     Congratulations also to Jasleen Kaur who was awarded 
                                                              her pen licence 



 

 
BOOK WEEK IS COMING! 

 

 
 

Book Week is a celebration of books and their enjoyment and learnings we receive from them and 

is another way to promote a love of reading. Each year the CBCA creates a new theme for Book 

week. This year the theme is ‘Dreaming with eyes open…’  

  

On Friday 26th August we will be having a Book Week Parade at 9.00 in the MPR.. Children will 

be able to come to school dressed as their favourite book character (some simple costume ideas 

can be found here……… https://mumsgrapevine.com.au/2020/09/book-week-costume-ideas/ ) 

Parents are welcome to attend our Book Week Parade at 9.00am in the MPR. 

 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS 

  

 

St Theresa’s students were very fortunate this week to have 

a visit from AFL Victoria. Students from Prep to Six have 

been taught basic skills in football such as handball, kicking 

and marking.  

The students responded well with enthusiasm and worked 

together to either learn something new or refine their current 

skills.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Have a great weekend everyone and wherever you go it might be a good idea to take your 
umbrella! 

https://mumsgrapevine.com.au/2020/09/book-week-costume-ideas/

